

WEST BENGAL BOARD OF MADRASAH EDUCATION

'MAULANA ABUL KALAM AZAD BHAWAN'

DD-45, Sector-I, Salt Lake, Kolkata-700064 Email: wbbme2011@gmail.com

Date: 15.05.2021

NOTIFICATION

From

:The President,

Memo No: Press/11/2021

West Bengal Board of Madrasah Education.

To

:The Heads of all recognised Madrasahs in the State.

Sub: Arrangement of MDM during Summer Vacation in Madrasahs

Sir / Madam,

In sending herewith a copy of letter No. 829(2)-MD-15011/14/2021 dated 12/05/2021 of the Additional Secretary, Minority Affairs and Madrasah Education Department, Government of West Bengal, it is requested that the distribution of MDM would continue in all the Madrasahs maintaining all Government COVID- 19 norms and protocols as is done during COVID-19 pandemic, 2020. It is reiterated that only parents/guardians would be allowed to collect MDM materials maintaining COVID- 19 norms as done earlier.

You are therefore requested to take necessary action accordingly.

(Dr. Sk Abu Taher Kamruddin)
President
West Bengal Board of Madrasah Education

Memo No.: Press/11/1(6)/2021

Date: 15.05.2021

Copy forwarded for information to:

- 1. The Secretary, Minority Affairs and Madrasah Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal, Nabanna (3rd Floor), Mondirtala, Howrah-711102
- 2. The Additional Secretary, Minority Affairs and Madrasah Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal, Nabanna (3rd Floor), Mondirtala, Howrah-711102
- 3. The Directorate of Mardrasah Education, Bikash Bhawan, 2nd Floor, Saltlake, Kolkata-700091.
- 4. The Private Secretary to Hon'ble MIC, Minority Affairs and Madrasah Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal, Writers' Buildings, Kolkata-700 001
- 5. The District Inspector of Schools (P.E. and S.E.), (All districts) with the request to take necessary action accordingly.
- 6. Guard File.

(Dr. Sk Abu Taher Kamruddin)

President